
 

BUSHEY HEATH PRIMARY SCHOOL— DECEMBER 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
We hope this newsletter finds you in good spirits as we gear up for the festive season. 
 
We are delighted to welcome back Miss McClure from her maternity leave.  She will be joining 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Finnegan in Year 2 and resuming her role as Deputy Head, Head of Key 
Stage 1, Early Years and Maths Lead.   
 
Mrs Finnegan remains as Deputy Head and SEND support.  Mr Moody is now Head of Key Stage 2 
and Mrs Griffiths remains as Head of Pupil Voice. 
 
Communication Channels: 
 
Here are some of the ways you can stay connected with your child's learning: 

• Open Thursdays: Visit your child's classroom every (or any) Thursday after school to view their 
work. 

• X formally known as Twitter: You do not need a Twitter account to see the fantastic learning 
in your child's class. Click the links below to enter the world of teaching and learning in 2023: 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Website: Our website is your one-stop shop for all school information, including detailed cur-
riculum plans. If you have yet to visit our website, please click here. 

• Parent Meetings: While we have scheduled parents' meetings in the Autumn and Spring 
Terms, remember you can arrange a meeting with your child's teacher throughout the year. 

 
 
 

Nursery Reception 

Year 1 

Mrs Gillett 

Miss Allett 

Year 2 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

http://www.busheyheathjm.herts.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/MissRossingtonR
https://twitter.com/ReceptionBh
https://twitter.com/GGillett81040
https://twitter.com/MissAllettBH
https://twitter.com/Year2BHPS
https://twitter.com/MrsTaylorBH
https://twitter.com/MrMoodyBH
https://twitter.com/MrsGriffithsBH
https://twitter.com/MissPodroBH


 

 
Thank you: 
 
Thank you to Tesco for their grant of £5,000 which will be used to provide the children with 
some fantastic outdoor equipment. 
 
I would also like to thank our wonderful, supportive parents/ guardians, Friends of the School, 
Class Reps and Governors, whose dedication and support make this school as great as it is.  
 
Thank you to my incredible staff. Their hard work and commitment make our school a special 
place for our children to learn and grow.  
 
And, a massive thank you to our children. Polite, hardworking, fun, and creative, they are a 
credit to you. 
 
So, Happy Christmas to you all. I wish you a fun, peaceful and restful Christmas.  
 
Penny Barefoot 
 
Diary Dates: 
 

• Year 2 Play: 13th & 14th December. 

• Christmas Jumper Day and Lunch: 13th December. 

• Inset Day: 15th December - please note that students will not attend school on this day. 

• Friends of the School Christmas Disco: 18th December. 

• Autumn Terms ends at 14:00: 20th December. 


